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It's likely a primary will be held April 5th for the vacant 94th Assembly seat  that was vacated by
16 year veteran Mike Huebsch. That's the same day the  elections will be held for municipal and
judicial positions in the state. The  general election will be held in May. 

Reid Magney, with the Government Accountability Board, which oversees  elections says
special elections must be held at least 62 but no more than 77  days after the governor’s order. 

So far, Lacrosse County Board Chair Steve Doyle and Shelby town board chair  Lynnetta Kopp
are the only two to  register with the State to run for the 94th seat. 
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